
     

March 11, 2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

     Dear Parents, 

     Mondays are difficult for some usually, but with the time change and 

cool temperatures, many had trouble getting out of bed today (probably 

our staff here too)!  I’m sure we are all looking forward to longer days 

with sunshine and heat ahead.  The First Grade told me today that 

there are only 48 days left in the year!  Let’s go Jags! 

     St. Patrick’s Day is on Sunday this year, so we will have to celebrate 

a bit ahead. Students will be permitted to be out of uniform to wear 

green on Friday (3/15).  It’s a mass day, but I’m sure we can manage to 

make a nice appearance and still be festive.  

     Yours in Christ, 

     Marianne Rosemond 

        

 

 

 

 

 

  

      



UPCOMING DATES 
March 15th Wear Green to school 

March 19th First Reconciliation 

March 19th  Spring Picture Day  

March 28th 12:00 dismissal 

March 29th –April 8th Easter Break 

April 26th Grandparents Day 

April 28th First Communion 

April 29th & April 30th  Kindergarten Screening (new students) 

May 1st  Spring Concert– 5th-8th grade 

May 10th Olympic Day 

May 17th  Graduation 

May 24th Last Day of School– 10:00 dismissal 

 

 SPRING PICTURES 

Spring pictures will be on Tuesday, March 19.  Every student will get his/her picture taken.  Once you 
receive the spring pictures, you can decide if you would like to return them or keep them by filling out 
the order form inside.  

 LENTEN CEREAL SERVICE PROJECT 

Donate full boxes of cereal to help schools in our parish family. Goal= 400 boxes. For every box you 
donate you get a chance to knock down the domino train on March 27th.  

 FISH FRY 

Saint Antoninus Boy Scouts Troop 614 invites you to enjoy our annual Lenten Fish Fry every Friday 
during Lent 5:00-7:00pm. The Fish Fry helps raise funds for Scouting activities for the Boy Scouts in 
our parish. Please note the is no Fish Fry on Ash Wednesday or Good Friday this year. Please see the 
attached menu and let the Boy Scouts do the cooking! At the Fish Fry for the next two weeks, in lieu of 
Split the Pot, we’ll be taking up collections for the Kumpf Family, and info will be kept there for the go 
fund me page and meal train as well. 

 GIRL SCOUT NEWS 

Attention Girl Scouts!  The Mother Daughter Luncheon is just around the corner.   No late reservations 
will be taken.  If you have questions please contact Danielle Goertemoeller at 
goertemoellerd@yahoo.com. 

mailto:goertemoellerd@yahoo.com


 ED CHOICE RENEWALS 

Emails for Ed Choice renewal process went out last week.  Please follow the directives and return your 
forms by March 22nd.  

 SPRING USED UNIFORM SALE 

Come shop the Spring Used Uniform Sale on Wednesday March 20th from 6-7pm, before the PTO 
meeting, in the Youth Room of the Undercroft. Find some shorts and skorts for the warmer weather, 
they can start being worn in April. All families are welcome! No early shoppers please! ALL ITEMS $3 
OR LESS! Sorry NO credit cards or venmo and we can not make change for bills over $20. 

 PANCAKES WITH THE EASTER BUNNY 

Come join Cub Scouts Pack 614 in the undercroft at St. Antoninus for pancakes & pictures with the 
Easter Bunny on Sunday March 24th, 2024 @ 11:00am, following the 10:00am Mass. $10 per adult, 
$5 per child, FREE 4 & under. Bring your family and friends, this event is open to the public! 

 EVERYBODY COUNTS 

Everybody counts will be from April 29th- May 2 this year. This is a parent run program that teaches 
students about people with disabilities.  

Please see sign up for more information and to sign up.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DA8AA29AAF94-41080553-everybody 

 MOMS GROUP  

Moms Group of the Most Holy Eucharist is excited to welcome back parenting coach Renee Mattson 
(childinbloom.com) to speak on March 12th at 6:30pm in the St. Antoninus undercroft. Renee will be 
sharing strategies to help your kids change their behavior so your day to day family life is more fun 
and functional. She will focus on helping you teach, model, and practice positive behaviors that help 
your family bloom! Suggested donation of five dollars. Please let us know if you plan to attend by 
emailing us at moms@saintantoninus.org. 
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C
U

B SCOUTS PACK 6

14

ST. ANTONINUS

COST: $10 per adult, $5 per child, FREE 4 & under.

ACTIVITIES: See live bunnies and get free
pictures with the Easter Bunny! (Digital images will be 
emailed to the pack after the event)

Checks & Cash accepted.

SUNDAY MARCH 24, 2024 @ 11:00AM
JOIN US AFTER 10:00AM MASS IN THE ST. A UNDERCROFT FOR  ALL-YOU-CAN-EAT PANCAKES!

PANCAKE BREAKFAST
WITH THE EASTER BUNNY!

CUB SCOUTS PACK 614 PRESENTS

ALL-YOU-CAN-EAT 
PANCAKES!



ST. A USED 
UNIFORM SALE!

WEDNESDAY MARCH 20TH
FROM 6-7PM

BEFORE THE PTO MEETING
In the Youth Room of the Undercroft 

All families welcome! No early shoppers please! 
 

ALL ITEMS $3 OR LESS!
 

Sorry NO credit cards or venmo and 
we can not make change for bills over $20.
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